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1-5. Provide an explanation of the one Custom Efficiency program in 2023. 

Response: 

The Custom Efficiency rebate that was processed in 2023 was for a church that replaced an old boiler 
(installed in 1968) with 2 new high efficiency boilers.  Two high efficiency (95% AFUE) boilers were 
installed, but they are running in a lead-lag configuration, therefore the rebate and savings calculation 
were offered for only one boiler. 

 

 

 




